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GRANGE INFANTS SCHOOL AUTUMN DISCO 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

FOGs have arranged a disco with Cybersounds for the children to enjoy on 

Thursday 17th October. There will be a DJ playing music and entertaining the 

children with party games.  

The disco will be held within school hours. Please collect your children at the usual 

time.  

Tickets are priced at £3.50 per child, this includes: 

Non uniform – party outfits – (no fancy dress) 

Disco Fun & Games 

Unlimited squash/water 

Snacks 

Prizes for the games 

Please follow the link to book your child’s ticket  

https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=85299 

If your child does not wish to attend the disco, then they will be entertained by the 

class teachers, with non school related activities. Your child is still welcome to come 

in non school uniform for £1, even if they’re not attending the Disco, you can pay via 

the link above. (Please note: you only need to pay the £1 non school uniform fee, if 

your child is not attending the disco, otherwise non-school uniform is included in the 

ticket cost.) 

We understand that times are tough at the moment, but if you are able to gift a ticket 

to a less fortunate family, there is an option to do this on the booking page.  Your 

help is greatly appreciated. 

If you’re able to be a parent volunteer on the day or you have any questions, please 

do let us know via emailing us on fogschools@outlook.com or messaging our 

Facebook Page ‘Friends Of Grange Schools – FOGS’ 

FOGS thank you for your continued support. 
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